

February 15, 2022

The Hon. James Bouley Office of the Mayor City of Concord 41 Green Street Concord, NH 03301

Dear Mayor Bouley:

As part of our ongoing commitment to keep you and our customers informed about changes to Xfinity TV services, we wanted to update you that effective March 31, 2022, Fox Life will cease operations.

Customers are receiving notice of this information in their bill. Please feel free to contact me at **Bryan_Christiansen@cable.comcast.com** should you have any questions.

Very truly yours,

Bryan Christiansen

Bryan Christiansen, Sr. Manager Government Affairs



FEB 1 8 2022

Concord City Christs Office 41 Green Street Concord, NH 03301